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19th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

This year we will be offering the services of the School Photographer again for that 

all important annual school photograph keepsake of our children! This year, as per 

last year, families will have the opportunity to have a FAMILY GROUP photo taken 

as well as individual/ class pupil photos.  

We have planned with the school photographer to have FAMILY group photos on:  

THURSDAY 10th OCTOBER on the SENIOR SCHOOL SITE.  

In order to avoid overcrowding, we will allocate family booking times for these group 

photos only.  

Any family who wishes to have a group photograph taken, however, will have to book 

and a time slot will be allocated.  

A parent/ carer should come to the school on the day at the time specified and collect 

their children to attend the family photo shoot. Staff will NOT be able to facilitate 

this.  

 

If you would like to make a booking for your family and can attend the photo shoot, 

please complete the online form: See link below:   

mailto:bwilders592@c2kni.net
http://www.stcatherinesps.co.uk/
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https://forms.office.com/e/xmke6Ec4z8 

 

We will get back to you as soon as possible with a possible booking time for your 

family group.  

Please complete all required forms by Friday 27th September as booking opportunities 

close after this date.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs B Wilders 

Principal 
        

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xmke6Ec4z8

